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Dear Neighbor, 

Happy April! This month, we turn our attention to the 2024 State of the State address. We will 
be hard at work to guarantee that Ohioans are supported and have the ability to thrive here in 
Ohio. House Democrats are committed to working together to ensure all Ohioans—no matter 
your race, gender or economic status—have the freedom to be who they are, the dignity of a safe 
community and secure job, and the opportunity to thrive. 

April is National Minority Health Month, a time to focus on the health disparities in minority 
communities across the state and country. Latina and Black women are more likely to be 
diagnosed with breast cancer at a later stage than white women. In addition, infant mortality 
rates among Black Americans and Native groups are higher than other racial or ethnic groups in 
the United States. Improving healthcare in minority communities is one of the most important 
issues facing our state. Democrats will continue to support quality, equitable healthcare so that 
everyone, no matter their zip code, can thrive here in Ohio.  

Also in April, taxes are due by April 15th! Make sure you file your taxes and take advantage of 
any returns you may be offered. If you cannot file your taxes by April 15th, make sure to request 
an extension which will give you until October 15th to file your tax return.  

Also, please join us for our upcoming civil expungement clinic Saturday, April 27th from 10:00 
to 11:00 am at the Greater Cleveland Foodbank Community Resource Center (15500 S Waterloo 
Rd. Cleveland, OH 44110). This event is free and will be on a first come first-served basis, so 
please arrive on time with all your proper documentation relating to your case. 

Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any questions, comments, or concerns.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
district20-leave@list.ohiohouse.gov  

mailto:districtXX-leave@list.ohiohouse.gov


Last month, House Democrats hosted the 
Women's History Month Legislative News 
Conference where members highlighted 
legislative priorities Democrats are fighting for 
that empower and support women across Ohio.   
 
House Democrats spoke on several pieces of 
legislation, including: 
 
• Reproductive Care Act (Somani, Liston) 

• Ohio Equal Pay Act (Miranda, Brent) 

• Ohio Safe Homes Act (Grim) 

• Keeping Our Survivors Act (Grim, Munira) 

• C.R.O.W.N Act (Brent) 

 
House Republicans have not taken any serious 
measures to advance these proposed pieces of 
legislation. House Democrats are committed to 
creating a state that works for and supports all 
Ohioans, regardless of race, gender, income, and 
zip code. 

Ohio House Democrats Celebrated Women’s History Month  

 
National Minority Health Month is observed in 
April and focuses on the health disparities 
minority communities experience in the United 
States. Black men are more likely to die from 
cancer than Caucasian men and Black women are 
more likely to die from breast cancer than white 
women. We must provide more linguistically and 
culturally appropriate health education as well as 
remove barriers to receiving healthcare. House 
Democrats will continue to support quality, 
equitable healthcare so that everyone, no matter 
their zip code, can thrive.  

April is Minority Health Month  

https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/135/hb343
https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/135/hb115
https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/135/hb143
https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/135/hb417
https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/135/hb178



